
 
 
 
May 2, 2019 
 
City of Crossville 
Attn: Valerie Hale, City Clerk 
392 N. Main Street 
Crossville, TN 38555 
 
Dear Mayor Mayberry and City Council Members,  
 

We respectfully request your approval for a street closing for the following fundraiser events:  

Saturday, June 8th – Salvation Army Fundraiser  

Friday, June 21st – Christmas on the Mountain Fundraiser  

For these events, we would like to close Taylor Avenue from North Main Street to Thurman Ave.   We 
request the street be closed at 4:00 p.m. on Friday and reopened at 10:00 p.m.   

Social Brew is excited to be a part of the continued revitalization of Downtown Crossville and working 
with other local businesses and non-profits to better our community.  We look forward to your 
response.   

If you have questions please feel free to contact me at (931) 261-6497.  

Thank you for your consideration of our request, 

Matt Miller 
Matt Miller 
Owner – Social Brew  

https://www.facebook.com/SocialBrewCrossville/photos/a.127775800894138.1073741828.127751210896597/127775804227471/?type=1&source=11

